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PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements: 
Nancy Morgan 

Community Outreach Manager 
Cell or Text: 941-720-6335 

Nancy.Morgan@dot.state.fl.us 

Barbara Catlin 
 Community Outreach Manager 

(941) 302-5048  
Barbara.Catlin@dot.state.fl.us 

FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | X.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will commence with the milling, resurfacing and installation of 
pavement markings on 2.2 miles of roadway on I-275 (SR 93) from I-75 to Terra Ceia River in Manatee 
County in late August, 2025. The project improvements include milling and resurfacing, shoulder and 
ramp work, pavement slope modifications, new guardrail, signage and pavement markings. The project’s 
estimated cost is $8.7 million. Project completion is expected in late summer 2026.  

Project Location Map  

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

or 

• Milling and resurfacing 

• New pavement markings 

• Shoulder and ramp work 

• New guardrails 

• Adjustments to pavement slope 

• Construction begins August 2025; estimated 

completion is late summer 2026 

• Motorists can expect single lane closures over-

night throughout construction 

• Motorists can expect nighttime on- and off-ramp 

closures with detours at the intersection of US 

41 and I-275 

http://www.SWFLroads.com

